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June 28, 2024 
 
Subject: A Heartfelt Thank You to Our Community 
 
Oki Siksika Nation, 
 
As we conclude another school year, we want to take a moment to express our sincere 
gratitude to each and every one of you for your unwavering support, partnership, and 
dedication to our students' success. 
 
Throughout the 2023-24 school year, Siksika has come together in remarkable ways to 
support our schools and our students. Your commitment to education, collaboration, 
and advocacy has played a crucial role in creating a strong and vibrant community 
where our students can thrive. 
 
Whether through volunteering your time, attending school events, or supporting our 
students and schools in countless other ways, your contributions have made a lasting 
impact on the lives of our young learners, and our school communities. Your generosity, 
kindness, and spirit helped to make the school year a success. 
 
As we pause to reflect on the successes of the past year and prepare for the year ahead, 
we want to extend a heartfelt thank you for your continued support and partnership. 
Together, we have accomplished so much, and we are grateful to be part of a 
community that values education and the well-being of our youth. 
 
We look forward to our continued collaboration and shared commitment to excellence 
in the 2024-2025 school year. Thank you for all that you do to make our community a 
truly special place. Innakotsiiysinni. 
 
With deepest gratitude, 
 
Chris & Wanda -- 
 


